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Non Discrimination Notice to the Public 
 

 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI and ADA 
Illinois Center for Autism operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, 

national origin and persons with disabilities in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 

1964, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, and the Americans with Disabilities Act of 

1990 (ADA). Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful 

discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the Illinois Center for Autism. 
 

For more information on the Illinois Center for Autism’s civil rights program, and the procedures 
to file a complaint, contact John Burris; 618-398-7500, x-205, email 

johnnyb@illinoiscenterforautism.org; or visit our administrative office at 548 S. Ruby Ln., 

Fairview Heights, IL  62208. For more information, visit www.illinoiscenterforautism.org.  
 

Complaints may be filed directly with the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) Civil 

Rights Office.  ATTN: Title VI Program Coordinator 2300 S Dirksen Parkway, Suite 317, 

Springfield, IL 62764 or with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA).  ATTN: Title VI Program 

Coordinator, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington DC 20590  

 

 
 

 

  

  


